
 
CLUB  DE  RECREIO 

 

C I R C U L A R 
 

Dear Members, 

 

Retirement of Dining Room Captain – Mr. LEUNG Kim Ming (呀明) 
 

 Mr. LEUNG Kim Ming, long serving staff of the Club will be retiring on 10 August 2022, 

after having served the Club for 23 years. 

 

 Members may voluntarily contribute towards his retirement, which will be passed on to 

him directly. Any such contribution is in addition to the Club’s own retirement payment to be made to 

him. Please return the reply slip to the Office before 25th August 2022 either by email or by fax at 

number 2771- 4085 for this purpose. 

 

 

 

 

    Dr. Lam Chor Yin 

    Honorary Secretary 

1 August 2022 

 

 

 

 

REPLY  SLIP 

 

Honorary Secretary Date ___________________ 

Club de Recreio 

20 Gascoigne Road, 

King’s Park, 

Kowloon. 

 

Fax No. 2771-4085 

Email : recreio@clubderecreio.org 

 

Dear Hon. Secretary, 

 

 I would like to contribute $ _____________ towards Mr. LEUNG Kim Ming’s retirement. 

Please debit my account accordingly. 

 

 

 

   Signature __________________________ 

 

   Name in Block ______________________ 

 

   Account No. ________________________ 

mailto:recreio@clubderecreio.org

